
ACTIVITY NOTICE – ON BEHALF of The Town of Williamstown 

Water line installation – Walden Street - Update 
 
September 20, 2018 

The Town of Williamstown will be installing a new water line along Walden Street.   

• On behalf of The Town of Williamstown, we are notifying everyone that the Town will be installing a 
new water line along Walden Street, from the Spring/Walden Street intersection, west to the 
Hoxsey/Walden Street intersection. This is work that the Town is taking upon themselves to complete 
to better their existing water distribution systems.   

• The majority of the work is complete at the intersection of Spring/Walden Street and will continue 
west within Walden Street.  

• Working with various Town departments, it has been decided to close a portion of Walden Street to 
accommodate the water line installation. Traffic will be detoured through the public parking lot. 
Detour signs will be installed to provide direction for vehicles  

• Immediately following the waterline installation project surface improvements to Walden Street will 
commence. Additional information regarding this project will follow.     
 
 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact: 

Jason Moran 
Sr. Project Manager 

Williams College 
(413) 597-4527 

Jmoran2@williams.edu 
ACTING ON BEHALF OF THE TOWN OF WILLIAMSTOWN 

mailto:Jmoran2@williams.edu

